
Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock 

Tel: 01273 874050 
Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 

                    Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 

Manor Hall Road, Southwick, West Sussex BN42 4NF 
 

REAch2 Academy Trust, Company Number: 8452281, Registered in England and Wales; 
Charity Number: 1149000; Registered Address: Henhurst Ridge Primary Academy, Henhurst Ridge,  
Branston, Burton-upon-Trent, Derby  DE13 9TQ. 

 

 

                                                                                                    7th October 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted that our PTA have organised our annual Firework Night for Friday 

8th November. In order to advertise this event, we would like the children to design a 

Fireworks poster with the following information:  

 

 Date: Friday 8th November 

 Doors open at 5:30pm 

 Quiet display for young children at 6pm 

 Main display at 6.30pm.  

 Tickets on sale at the office, before and after school 

 Family ticket £17.00 or adults £6.00 and  children  £4.00 

 Stalls, raffle and BBQ 

 

All entries will be entered into the poster competition where prizes will be awarded for 

1st, 2nd and 3rd place. First prize is a family ticket for 4 people, worth £17 and all 

entries will receive a chocolate bar. 

Children can use any media to create their poster such as paints, collage, water colours 

or pastels. The poster needs to be exciting, eye catching and reflect the theme of 

bonfire night.  

Please can they be brought into school by Monday 21st October with your child’s name 

and class stated clearly on the back of their design. 

There will be a dress down day on Friday 25th October for the children. The PTA 

will ask for donations of either chocolate or wine for the raffles. 

We look forward to seeing them! 

Mrs Sherlock and the PTA team       
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